
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
Louise Kreider & Edna Fithen (2nd ser) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st service) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Nursery Elaine Burns & Anita Livezey (1st/SS) 

Shirley Kiefer & Nichele York (2nd ser) 

Mindy Rahn & Ginnie Tietjens (1st & SS) 

Bev Ehst & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Ushers Stacey Kolb & Alan Kratz (1st service) 
Alan Gilmore & Lon Hansen (2nd ser) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & Rand Ziegler (2nd service) 

Closing  Tim & Mary Moyer - August Jeff & Jina Reinford - September 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

This Week at Finland 
 

Today - Set up for Interfaith month following second service 
Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in community room 
Tuesday, 6:30-8:00pm - Jim Dougherty's small group at Paul Cassel's 
Tuesday, 7:00pm - Volleyball for anyone high school age and above 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's Worship Team practice 
Wednesday, 7pm - Finland Faith Night "Prayer Walk"  
Friday, 7:00pm - Worship Night with Communion 
Saturday, 9-11:00am - "Extreme Family Makeover" Parenting Seminar 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Mennonite Mission Network - The Argentina Mennonite Church, a MMN partner, 
operates Life School and Little Seeds Preschool in Neuquen. Pray for Andrea 
Pineda, the new director of the high school, and others who contribute to the school 
administration, as they seek to improve the financial status of their institutions. 
 

Pray for: Finland's SS ministry at Boulder Woods, "Faith at Home" & "Interfaith". 
 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmc.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - Gerry Clemmer 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor Gerry's office hours: Tues. Thurs. & Fri. 9am-4pm, Wed. 12-4pm 

Pastor Gerry's email: pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis 

Visitation & Care Team –Arlin Benner, Dee Dee Good  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
"FAITH AT HOME" WEEKEND 

 

Vol. LXI                          August 28, 2016                      No. 35 

 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 192)           Deuteronomy 6 

Sermon - "Home As Church Too"                                Pastor Mark Holmen 
No Sharing Time today - (Please use bulletin tear-off and place in prayer request box) 
Benediction and Blessing                                                      Pastor 

 

Next Sunday: "Fruitful Living" - Titus 1:1-16 & 3:12-15 
 

Announcements 
 

GRANDPARENTS - Don't miss Mark Holmen's challenge to "Stay in the Game" 
this morning at 9:45am in the sanctuary. Actually you don't have to be a grandparent 
to attend this helpful session. All adults are invited. You may hear some great ideas 
to share with your parents on how they can stay involved in your children's lives. 
 

After the second service today we would appreciate volunteer help to set up for 
our Interfaith guest families for the month of September. 
 

Wednesday, 7:00pm - Finland Faith Night. Join us for an interactive "Prayer Walk" 
in and around our church property as we engage in a time of active prayer together 
for our church, community, nation and world. A bonfire and refreshments will follow. 
 

TODAY is the LAST CHANCE to reserve a cabin or campsite at Camp Swatara for Oct. 
21-13. Call Julie Landis'. (They took Hannah to college this weekend.) 

 
 

To Our Guests: 
 

Welcome to Finland!  We would 
like to get to know you better. 
Please tell us about yourself by 
filling out the form below and 
placing it in the prayer box at 
the back of the sanctuary as you 
leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

            I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
          
 Please include in weekly 
 prayer email   

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds) - (Rachel Kiefer & Jana Scheetz) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds) - (Lydia Clemmer, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
Kindergarten & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Ginger Wint) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Cindy Paul & Sue Rice) - Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Karen Kratz & Amy Reinford) - Room 204 second floor hallway 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
Adult class - "Daniel Study" (Jim Dougherty) - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class - "Worry-free Finances" (Alan Kratz) - G-3 in gym  
Men's Class - "Toward a New Creation" (Marvin Reinford) - G-2 in gym 
Women's class - A study on "Prayer" (Diane D & Rachel R) - G-1 in gym 
Prayer Room - Classroom 4 in gym is available if you want to spend quiet time in prayer. 

Last Week's Attendance  

1st service – 124 

2nd service -   77 

    

  

 



Our sympathy and prayers for God's comfort are with the Benner family on the 
passing of Priscilla's mother, Ada Jean Matson, on Aug. 19. Services were held 
yesterday in Seymour, CT.  Also pray for Kay Davis (Boulder Woods), whose father 
Richard Dry, passed away Aug. 21. Services will be held here tomorrow at 7:30pm 
followed by fellowship and light refreshments.  Visitation is from 6:30-7:30pm.  
 

New adult S.S. classes begin next Sunday. Please sign up for the class of your 
choice on the bulletin board by the gym.  
  Faith Begins at Home - Pastor Gerry 
  Bible study on 2nd Peter & Jude 
  Questioning Evangelism - Rich Longacre 
 

Can you be an overnight host, bring meals, or provide transportation for our guests 
from Interfaith? Please sign up in the community room by the Interfaith display 
table or online at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4ca8ab2aaafe3-finland. 
Talk to Karen Kratz, Ruth Janton or Lisa Landis if you have questions.  
 

Guess Who's Coming for Lunch! Sunday, September 11, at 1:00pm. Cooks, you 
get a meal off! Children, youth and adults, you have the opportunity for a light lunch 
along with fun and fellowship with other sisters and brothers in our faith family. Get 
to know new friends! Get to know each other better as we grow our fellowship in 
Christ. Sign up on the sheet on the bulletin board in the community room.  
 

Grief-Share is a support group that will meet weekly on Wednesday evenings, from 
7:00-8:30pm here at church from Sept. 14-Dec. 14. You will find a warm, caring 
environment, and your group will become an "oasis" on your long journey through 
grief. For more information or to register for Grief-Share, call Pastor Gerry at 215-
679-8980 or email the church office at finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
 

Elaine Burns has been missing a crock-pot with a lift-out insert since VBS. If you 
have one at home that you're not sure where it came from, talk with Elaine. It may 
have her name on it. 
 

Jim and Diane Dougherty no longer have a land phone line. Please use Diane's 
cell number to contact them.   
 

Read thank you note on the Missions bulletin board from MAMA Project for our 
support through the May missions project along with a short update on malnutrition. 
 

"Our Daily Bread" devotionals for Sept, Oct, and Nov. are below the mailboxes.  
 

Keystone Opportunity Center is having a 1-day food drive to restock their pantry. 
Saturday, Sept. 24, from 8:00am-1:00pm you can drop off donations at the Care & 
Share Thrift Shop or the Harleysville Walmart. Items needed: pancake mix & syrup, 
canned soups, stews, meats, vegetables, ravioli, spaghettios, mayo, mustard, 
ketchup, oil, sugar, snack bars, granola bars, strawberry & grape jelly, dishwashing 
soap, laundry detergent, dryer sheets, cleaning products, shampoo, deodorant, 
razors, toothpaste and body wash. 
 


